28™ April 2008
Dear Darren,

I am writing to express my thanks to you for your presentation of the
"Shape Your Destiny” seminar on Thursday 17" March. As per your
request for feedback I hope the following is useful for you.

After the seminar I spoke to a number of students whose reactions were
varied.  For many of the students in year 12 who had seen your
presentations before the impact was not as great as it was for the
students who were new to the experience. The feed back from those
students was very positive.

Throughout the seminar I was pleased to see the way in which the
students responded to the different activities you had for them and the
manner in which you had the kids active and involved.

Much of this involvement was due to your presentation skills, which
especially when coupled with music are very professional. Music can be
very emotive when used appropriately, and I though the choice of music
was excellent and targeted the students very well.

In terms of lasting affect, as with all guest speakers and seminars, true
impact is made through consistent and regular follow up and very little
can be achieved through just one session. Follow up sessions are
something the school is considering. However as you would understand
budgetary constraints could possibly limit what we can do in the future.
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Due to the fact the session covered years 10-12 any future sessions may
need to be tailored to different themes to avoid repetition for students.

Once again thank you, it was defiantly session of benefit for our
students.

onathon Boy
Year 11 Co-ordinator
Heatherhill Secondary College



